
 

 

 
   

 

 

14 February 2022 

Dear Mambourin Community Member,  

Re: Reminder to report COVID-19 test results 

Though we have all been enjoying some more freedom this year, unfortunately there 

are still many cases of COVID-19 in the community. I’d like to remind you of the steps 

you should take to protect yourself and our Mambourin community. 

Testing requirements 

If you receive a positive result on a RAT or PCR test you must: 

 not attend any services 

 inform us immediately of your result  

 report RAT results to the Coronavirus hotline on 1800 675 398 or online: 

www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/report  

 follow the Department of Health instructions regarding isolation. 

You must tell us as soon as you test positive so we can quickly inform anyone who has 

been in contact with you within the last 48 hours and ask them to isolate and test. This 

greatly minimises the risk of infecting other staff and community members. 

We are also required to report all cases to both the State Government and the NDIS 

Commission and follow their instructions to ensure our services remain COVID-safe. 

For a step-by-step guide on what to do if you test positive, visit: 

www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/checklist-cases 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to speak to your local hub 

manager or you can contact me directly on 0409 136 157 or CEO@mambourin.org. 

Thank you for your ongoing efforts to keep everyone at Mambourin safe. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Rohan Braddy 

Chief Executive Officer 


